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P U B L I C  W A R N I N G 
 

against Strategic Capital Partners Portfolio Management AG 
 

 

 

Slovene Securities Market Agency is warning investors about activities of the company 

Strategic Capital Partners Portfolio Management AG, on the territory of Republic of 

Slovenia. 

 

 

The Slovene Securities Market Agency has received an inquiry from several Slovene persons, 

who by telephone have been offered shares by a firm Strategic Capital Partners Portfolio 

Management AG (www.strategiccapital.ch), whit a head office in Zürich, Swiss. 

 

Strategic Capital Partners Portfolio Management AG has not obtained the Agency’s 

authorization according to Securities Market Act to carry out services in the securities field in 

Slovenia and by the date of this warning the Agency has not received any documentation 

proving that the authorization is sought in order to acquire that authorization. 

 

According to the information that the Slovene Securities Market Agency has obtained, the 

SFBC – Swiss Federal Banking Commission, a Swiss financial services authority, and SWX 

Swiss Exchange, have not authorized the Strategic Capital Partners Portfolio Management 

AG company. 

 

The list of the entities with the Agency's authorization is available on the Agency's website 

www.atvp.si.  

 

The Agency strongly urges investors considering dealing with Strategic Capital Partners 

Portfolio Management AG to exercise the greatest possible caution before proceeding, 

bearing in mind the contents of this public notice.  

 

http://www.strategiccapital.ch/
http://www.atvp.si/

